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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
(For Awareness of Students for Branch Change Process) 

 
 

All the students of B.Tech. 1st Year (admitted in session 2019-20) are hereby informed that 

guidelines from Rajasthan Technical University (RTU) Kota, regarding the change of 

branch for session 2020-21 are still awaited. 
 
The process of change of branch will begin as soon as notification for the same is received from 

RTU, Kota. In this regard, students are advised to remain vigilant and should remain in touch 

with Institute office (email: info@skit.ac.in | mobile no.: 9314520693 | website: 

www.skit.ac.in) and/or RTU’s website regarding schedule & notification of branch change 

process. 
 
Interested students may indicate their intent regarding their participation in the branch change 

process by providing their details (such as Roll No. Name, Branch, Mobile Nos., Email-Id etc.) 

through the Google form https://forms.gle/4mkJy11KPNSrYoG8A 

 

Students may also contact to Mr. B S Sharma, Dy. Registrar (Mobile no. 9314520693) for their 

queries regarding change of branch. 

 
 

 

(Dr. S. L. Surana) 
Director Academics 
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